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TMHS PAC Meeting Minutes, Nov. 29th, 2010

Attendees

Vice Principal Jason Stamp, Diane Dunlevy, Maura Rauseo, Joanne Foley, Paula Fairweather, Linda Poli, Linda

Rekkbie, Loretta Ryan, Donna Welch, Beverly Granoff, Kathy Benvenuto and Lisa Kuegler

Introductions

Co-chair Diane Dunlevy and Maura Rauseo opened the meeting at 7:10 P.M..

Minutes

October 25th minutes were submitted.

Treasurer’s Report

Treasurer’s report was submitted reviewed and accepted with minor corrections. Available funds as of 11/29

are $12,183.13. Allocated funds are $3,000 for scholarships, $1,600 per class council, $3,000 for All Night Long

Committee and $272.30 paid out for last year’s custodian workers. Approximately $4,000 left of unallocated

funds.

Principal’s Report

Construction traffic is planned to cease during school morning drop off and dismissal. Breakfast is currently

being offered in the morning before school through the cafeteria. The PAC requested that the daily bulletin be

updated by the TMHS staff to include all of the latest information for distribution. An MCAS informational night

at the Wynn is being held at 6 PM in the library. MCAS sample questions and scoring and tips on how to help

your child prepare for the test will be discussed. Parent conferences are being held on 11/30/2010, 11-2 PM..

Discussion took place about the non-school sponsored powder puff football game and a request was made to

have the event be school sponsored held with supervision. No decisions were made at this time. Discussion

took place about pep rally release and the possibility of police patrol. No decisions were made at this time.

Teacher’s Request

Dr. Nicole Saad requested $250.00 for experiments in the newly formed chemistry club. Interest and

participation is good for this club. All voted and all were in favor.

Enrichment

$1,500 remains in the enrichment fund for the year.



P a g e | 2

Applefest

Approximately $7,500 was raised during the Applefest. 40% of Table Space Rental and Cafeteria Profits

after expenses will be allocated to the All Night Long Committee.

Student Trivia

132 tickets sold. Maura Rauseo took pictures of all the tables. Raffle prizes were very well received.

$1310 profits which results in $327 per class. A suggestion was made to round up the dollar amounts

to $400.00 per class council.

Teacher Requests

One teacher request was made for Eyes on Owls in house program which would benefit 53 children.

Teacher Jamie Pringle is asking for $200 out of the $450 required for the program. The PAC discussed

finding out if the program could benefit more children. A motion was made to allocate $200 towards

the in house program with a follow on request to have the program offered to more students.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:24 P.M..

Next meeting is scheduled for January 31st, 2010, 7 PM in the TMHS guidance office.

LFK


